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July 14, 2016
Mayor Justin Nickels
900 Quay St.

Manitowoc, WI 54220
Dear Mayor Nickels,

The Salvation Army wants to create a basketball court in the parking lot adjacent to The Light Teen Center at
402 N 91 St. to further enhance the experience and options for the youth that participate at The Light.

I am working on repairing the lot and finishing black top so that we can better utilize this space which comes
with a substantial price tag. In hopes of keeping our costs down I spoke with Chad from the Parks and
Recreation Department regarding basketball hoops and he stated that the city has old basketball hoops and poles
in storage. I am writing in hope that you would be able to assist me in the donation of two of these units for use
at The Light.

Thank you for your consideration to this request and reviewing with your committee. I will look forward to
hearing from you.

Sincerely,

C T —

Lt. Jeffrey Olson, Lieutenant
Corps Officer/Pastor
Manitowoc County

“Have you remembered The Salvation Army in your will?"
Donations by phone 1.800.SALARMY or internet www.samanitowoc.org
The Salvation Army is recognized as tax-exempt under Section 501 (c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code
and meets all conditions necessary to make gifts deductible for income tax purposes. No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.






